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The International Education Committee met on January 9 with President Knapp as its 
guest.  We introduced President Knapp to the role of the committee in the campus governance 
structure and the sorts of issues we address.  We also shared some of our concerns and 
recommendations regarding international education and global learning in general.   President 
Knapp shared with us his insight into these matters and his vision for international education at 
Hope.  He expects this to be a component of the Strategic Planning initiative and will seek input 
from the IEC as that process moves forward.  


